
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 

Lewis Ln Well 2 Demo at Lewis Lane Plant Site.  
 

What 

 
GSWC will be undertaking well destruction at the Lewis Lane Plant site.  
Work may include controlled water discharge from the plant site area 
drainage pit 

When 

 
Work will commence on or after April 29, 2024 with completion estimated 
by May 31, 2024.  The working hours are from 7am to 5pm.   
 

Where 
 
The Well is located at 7035 Lewis Ln, San Luis Obispo, California.   
 

What to 
Expect 

 
Well crew with trucks, crane, water well rig, hoses, large tank(s), electric 
generator, pump equipment, concrete trucks, and other hand tools will be 
inside of the Lewis Lane Plant. A rig will be on the well for approximately 15 
days to clean the well, which may lead to monitored water discharge to the 
earthen swell behind the plant site.  The streets will remain open to traffic 
during testing.  The construction crews will make every effort to keep dust 
and noise to a minimum. Please expect an increased level of noise during 
the construction period in this area. 
 

Contacts 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for 
this project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service 
Center at (800) 999-4033. 
 

 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we work 
to improve your water system. 

 
 At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for more 
than 80 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, quality 
water and great service to customers in 75 communities across 
California. 
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